 MANORBIER COMMUNITY COUNCIL (MCC)
Extraordinary Meeting of Full Council held at Jameston Village Hall, Jameston
Friday 15 November 2019 – 7.01pm.
DRAFT MINUTES

Present: Cllr Ray Hughes (Chair), Cllr Graham Clark, Cllr Rob Hall (Vice-chair), Cllr Lorraine John, Cllr John Long, Cllr James Miall, Cllr John Williams and Ian Morris (Clerk and Proper Officer). 

Public were not invited to attend.
181/19
Apologies: Cllr George Hislop, Cllr Marcia Kidney and County Cllr Phillip Kidney. 
182/19
To receive any declarations of interest: None.

At this point, Cllr Hughes read out a letter of resignation from the Clerk. Cllr Hughes said that, due to the circumstances, he had accepted the Clerk’s resignation.

183/19
To consider and approve the formation of a MCC Staffing Sub-committee. In view of the need to recruit a new Clerk and Proper Officer, Cllr Hughes said that a MCC Staffing Sub-committee needed to be formed. After discussion, Cllr Clark proposed that MCC’s Staffing Sub-committee be made up of Cllr Hughes (Chair), Cllr Hall and Cllr Marcia Kidney. Seconded by Cllr Long. Vote taken – all in favour.

Cllr Clark also proposed that Cllr Miall be appointed as a reserve member of the Sub-committee. Seconded by Cllr Hall. Vote taken – all in favour.


Cllr Hall suggested that recommendations on the appointment of a new Clerk be brought back to Full Council for a final decision. Cllr Miall proposed that the Staffing Sub-committee carry out the interview process and bring their recommendations back to Full Council. Seconded by Cllr John. Vote taken – all in favour.

184/19
To approve the advertising of the position of MCC Clerk and Proper Officer. Full Council discussed ways in which it could advertise the position of Clerk. After discussion, Cllr Hall proposed that MCC advertise the position in the Tenby Observer for 2 consecutive weeks (22 and 29 November 2019) and place the advert on the MCC website and inform One Voice Wales. Closing date to be 2 December 2019. Seconded by Cllr Williams. Vote taken – all in favour. Cllr John offered her services as temporary Clerk should this be needed. Members agreed that no travelling expenses would be offered to candidates attending interviews.

185/19
To consider any Emergency Items. None.

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 7.40pm.
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